
LITERATURE COMMITTEE REPORT for NOVEMBER 2017 

 

 

Items 30 from the Ontario agenda passed a first approval vote. 

 

Since this item came out of a committee, it is subject to editing between the 

first and second votes. The Literature Committee is currently going over this 

item to amend for spelling, grammar and punctuation. 

 

Item 31 was submitted as appropriate literature, so it is being amended and 

then will be submitted to the ISO for formatting and printing. 

 

The Committee has also been in touch with Chris N. from Area 2 who 

authored and presented item #29 in Ontario. This item was ruled out of 

order. Chris and the Committee have spoken regarding changes to make this 

piece of literature acceptable for re-submission. 

 

We welcome Richard G. from Area 6D. He is a new member of our 

committee as of Ontario. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Chuck R. (Literature Committee Chair) 


